From: B

Sent: 2/06/2025 11:20:23 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0493 - Lot 6 DP26948, 4 Wirrilda Way, Forestville

Attachments: F Submission for DA 2025_0493 - Lot 6 DP26948 - 4 Wirrilda
ay, Forestville.pdf;

| enclose for the Council's consideration our submission concerning the proposed
development.

Please acknowledge receipt of this material.

Regards,






the southeastern corner of our property. This retaining
wall was apparently erected by either the former owners
of our property or the former owners of the site of the
proposed development, or both of them, before we
purchased our property in 1987.

In times of moderate to heavy rainfall, stormwater
collects at the southeastern area of our property and then
flows over and through the said retaining wall into the site
of the proposed development, which then presumably
drains into the Wirrilda Way area. Additionally, the water
that accumulates at the rear of our property also flows
towards the property adjoining the eastern boundary of
our property, namely 6/33 Cannons Parade, due to the
latter being at a lower elevation than our property. The
rear of this property also shares a common boundary
with the northern part of the site of the proposed
development

The owner of 6/33 Cannons Parade, | Has
made it known to us that rainwater from our property
flows under the boundary fence between our properties
during significant rain events. During a particularly heavy
rain event in early 2022, |l informed me that large
volumes of rainwater flowed from the rear of our property
into his property and other downhill properties, causing
considerable inconvenience to him and his neighbors to
the east of his property.

We request that, should the council approve the proposed
development, it should do so subject to the following
conditions:

1. the creation of a stormwater easement along the
northern boundary of the site of the proposed
development to permit the drainage of stormwater from
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